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PCN Notice 

 
 

JAE will be adding an additional stamping die (Die B) for additional capacity and back-up, if needed, 
for part number M34S75C4F1.   
 
The new stamping die will be a duplicate of the current production stamping dies. There will be no 
change in form, fit or function. 
 
 

1. Part Number Affected:  

M34S75C4F1 
 

For existing customers who require any special documentation such as PPAP, please contact your 
JAE account representative by September 13, 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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